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MEMORANDUM

County Executive Office

1195 Third Street
Suite 310

Napa, CA 94559
WWW.CO.napa.ca.us

Main: (707) 253-4421
Fax: (707) 253-4176

Minh C. Tran
County Executive Officer

| To: Board of Supervisors

From: Helene Franchi

Date: March 23, 2021

Re: BOS Agenda for March 23, 2021
Consent Item 7M

Since late last week, staff has been working with its partner counties of Alameda, Contra Costa, Marin,
San Francisco, San Mateo, and Santa Clara to reach an agreement with the State to include an
addendum to the Memorandum of Understanding with the State regarding the allocation of COVID 19
vaccines which provides for greater flexibility to continue operations and partnerships they have used
to reach those at highest risk. A similar addendum has been agreed upon with the County of Los
Angeles. Attached is the Addendum for signature by the Chair together with a letter dated March 22,
2021 to Secretary Richardson which outlines the core needs and concerns of the counties which are

addressed in the addendum.

Please change the recommended action to read:

County Executive Officer requests authorization and approval for the Chair to sign a Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) and Addendum with the California Government Operations Agency
establishing roles and responsibilities associated with the provision of COVID-19 vaccinations.

Cc: Minh C. Tran
Jeff Brax
Jennifer Yasumoto
Dr. Karen Relucio




